
 
 
 
 

 

Concerning  Recommendation letter from obtain laser  
 
Date   20th of February 2019 
 
Student Matisse Quanten 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear, 
 
This letter is intended as a recommendation letter to apply for a laser as mentioned in the newsletter.  
 
Within the educational program of ‘design and production engineering’, we try to focus on different 
production techniques and build our own setups when possible. Lately, we had several projects 
concerning 3D-printing. In addition, we want to extend the possibilities of the printer-setup by mounting 
a laser on the carriage instead of a printing head to engrave products. We would also try to cut some 
thin sheets of plastic we can use to vacuum form products later on.  
 
It would be greatly appreciated if we could have a laser from you to use in our different projects. 
 
If you need further information, you can contact me at any time. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Koen Geyskens 
 
Educator & Researcher 
 
Design and production Engineering, Campus de Nayer, Sint-Katelijne-Waver, Belgium 
 
Email   
koen.geyskens@thomasmore.be 
 
Website   
https://www.thomasmore.be/opleidingen/professionele-bachelor/ontwerp-en-productietechnologie 
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